
From:                                         Melinda Moritz
Sent:                                           Tuesday, April 11, 2023 10:12 AM
To:                                               Saundra Passailaigue
Subject:                                     FW: Park Commission
 
 
 
From: rchristensen@sbcglobal.net <rchristensen@sbcglobal.net> 

 Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 4:25 PM
 To: spass@leonvalleytexas.gov

 Cc: Melinda Moritz <m.moritz@leonvalleytexas.gov>
 Subject: Park Commission

 
Saundra,
 
On March 23, 2023 the Leon Valley Park Commission voted to elevate Tom Benavides to regular
commissioner.
 
Should you require anything else, please let me know.
 
Roger Christensen


